Cumberland County High School |

660 Smn(ey Street
Crossville, TN 38555
Telephone 931.484.6194

Jon Hall, Principal
Hall{12@k12tn.net

August 2, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

Cumberland County High School would like to request a permit to have the annual
Homecoming Parade on Thursday, September 6, 2018 , starting at 5:30 P.M. I have
enclosed the parade route. If you need any other information please let me know.

I can be contacted at Cumberland County High School ( 484-6194) or by my cell number
(337-6392 ). Jon Hall will also be a contact person and he can be contacted at the high
school or by his cell ( 260-8705 ).

Thank you very much,

Kathy Hasssler

Asst. Principal
CCHS




